
 

 

 

 

The Humanitarian Fund Committee has reserved a total of 50 tickets for the 

Saturday, March 9th 2 PM performance of the comedy show, The Play that 

Goes Wrong”. Approximately, half the tickets are in the 3rd and 4th rows (row 

C and D) and the other half are in the last two rows (row O and P). The cost 

for the tickets in rows C & D is $95.00 each and the cost of the tickets for rows 

O & P is $85.00 each.  

The seats will be assigned on a first come, first served basis upon receipt of 

your payment. Checks made payable to the Pythian Humanitarian Fund and 

mailed to GS Steven Gold at Grand Lodge, 71 S. Central Avenue, Valley 

Stream NY 11582. Please indicate on the for line, PLAY. We will be utilizing 

electronic ticketing so please clearly indicate your email address so 

your tickets can be emailed to you. 

Please be aware this is a smaller theatre and the last two rows were acquired 

to accommodate those who have difficulty walking or prefer not to be too close 

to the stage. However, no seat is that far from the stage. 

If you have any questions, please contact GS Steven Gold. 

 


